
Fund Development Committee Report 

Submitted by: Chianne Thicke 

Date: January 4, 2012 5 p.m. 

Attended: Judie Foster-Lupkin, Chad Anderson, Laurel Mohan, Chianne Thicke 

Next meeting: February 1, 2012, 5 p.m. 

Up coming dates to remember 

Thursday, March 22 – Spelling Bee 

Monday, July 23 – Golf Tournament 

Internal Items *Grants  From 2011 

Applied for:  Elizabeth Callender King Foundation 

Purpose: Shredding Facility 

Amount Requested:  

Status: Approved $4,000 

 

Applied for:  Winona Community Foundation 

Purpose: shredding 

Amount Requested: N/A 

Status: Approved $3,000 

 

Applied for:  Dare White & William White 

Foundation 

Purpose: Laundry 

Amount Requested: N/A 

Status: Approved $30,000 

 

Applied for: Lawrence Foundation LOI  

Purpose: General Operating Costs 

Amount Requested: $10,000 

Status: Denied LOI 

 

Applied for:  Xcel Foundation 

Purpose: SET Programming 

Amount Requested: $10,000 

Status: Approved, $7,500 

 

Applied for:  Dept of Labor - OSHA 

Purpose: OSHA continuing grant 

Amount Requested: $118,000 

Status: Denied 

 

Applied for:  Department of Education 

Purpose: Educational Learning Opportunities 

Amount Requested: $200,000 

Status:Denied 

 

Applied for:  United Way 

Purpose: SET Programming 

Amount Requested: $25,000 

Status:Approved, $10,700 

 

Applied for:  Slaggie Foundation 

Purpose: Laundry 

Amount Requested: N/A 

Status: Approved, $100,000 

 

Applied for:  Wanke/Vogel (Ashley) 

Purpose: Laundry 

Amount Requested: N/A 

Status: Still waiting to hear 

 

Applied for:  Beim Foundation 

Purpose: Laundry 

Amount Requested: N/A 

Status: Denied 

 

Applied for:   

Purpose:  

Amount Requested:  

Status: 



Contributions: 

General: General contributions for 2011 will be approximately $9,000.  This is down from 2010, because 

of the asking for Laundry 

Fundraising 

Projects: Spelling Bee – March 22, 2012 at the American Legion 

Will need to be known as a Community Event, not a fundraiser.  

Many ideas of re-vamping the game to make it more interactive and flow better.  Point system and 

grouping of people, brackets, double elimination.  Spreading the groups out throughout the facility.  

Better sound system.  A more detailed plan will be conceived to be discussed at the next fundraising 

meeting on February. 

Project: Golf Tournament: Monday, July 23, 2012 Bridges Golf Club 

First meeting is Thursday, March 1, 4 p.m. at Bub’s  

 

Project: Discussion of a road race (running) will be discussed as an additional fundraiser for Winona 

ORC? Collaboration perhaps? 

Change of when things are planned for 2013. 

 

March – Road Race? 

September/October for Spelling Bee? 

 


